



September 10, 2021

Ms. Bethzaida E. Carranza Executive Director Panama Secretariat for Environmental Enforcement Matters Panamá City, Panamá

Dear Ms. Carranza:

With this letter, the United States of America is pleased to transmit its vote to instruct the United States-Panama Trade Promotion Agreement (TPA) Secretariat for Environmental Enforcement Matters to prepare a factual record for the public submission "Barú Volcano National Park" (SALA-CA-PMA/001/2021).

Sincerely,

Marcia S. Bernicat

Acting Assistant Secretary

Bureau of Oceans and International

Environmental and Scientific Affairs

U.S. Department of State

Valle V Milton

Kelly K. Milton

Assistant U.S. Trade Representative

Environment and Natural Resources

Office of the U.S. Trade Representative

U.S. Representatives on the United-States Panama TPA Environmental Affairs Council